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TO:  All Senior Parents/Guardians
        All Senior Students


I hope this letter finds you well.  I want to assure you in this difficult time, that I have not forgotten about our Seniors.  I as well as the entire school community will do everything we can to make this senior year as memorable as possible.  I am waiting for direction from Governor Murphy in regards to gatherings that would apply to graduation and other special senior events.  
To that end, the Municipal Downtown Alliance has been in contact with me.  They are also committed to insure that your senior year is celebrated.  They have asked if they can use Senior pictures and events that would be displayed on banners downtown.  Before I allow your pictures to be used, I want to be sure that I have your permission to display these pictures.  
If you have concerns with your picture being on display downtown, please email me at bperagallo@metboe.k12.nj.us or Mrs. Nicholls at cnicholls@metboe.k12.nj.us.  If you could let us know by Monday, May 4th if you have a concern that would be appreciated.  
Stay strong Class of 2020!  I am here for you!

Sincerely,


Bruce J. Peragallo
Principal

 
